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Robicheau, Vanessa

Sent: December-05-12 7:54 PM
Subject: Fw: December 11th - sign up, show up, speak up to stop licensing in Hamilton

To tenants at 130 Caroline St.

The city is talking about implementing a bylaw to license apt units in Hamilton. They will be
meeting this December 11th at 1pm please see below. They are not talking about a small fee or a
1 time fee they are talking $375 dollars per year per unit. [ have informed all councillors and
the mayor as [ am opposed to this bylaw as it will be passed directly on to you the tennant. Please
voice your opinion to all councillors and your ward councillor Jason Farr and mayor as I have put
all there addresses above.

Thank you

Dave Eccles




